
The proposals to build on any part of the Green Belt in Enfield is entirely unacceptable, contrary 
to any green or climate change agenda, and should be scrapped.  We need more green spaces, 
not less.  This includes the proposal to give up a large part of Whitewebbs to Tottenham 
Hotspurs Football club, Whitewebbs being an important facility for large parts of the Borough.

The requirement for 25,000 new homes should be reviewed – as a result of Brexit and many 
people choosing to move away from London.  In any event, the 18,500 new homes proposed for 
urban and brownfield sites will meet statutory requirement for the next 15 years, by which time 
climate change could be substantially affecting housing requirements, so there is no need to 
consider using the Green Belt at the moment.


